September 2017

SEE INSIDE FOR IMPORTANT
2018 RENEWAL
INFORMATION!!!!

WE'RE MOVINGI!!

Our new address will be:
216 Aquarius Drive, Suite 319
Homewood, AL 35209

Our office will be closed September 18 through September 29
to move. Our office will re-open for business at the new loca-
tion on October 2. We apologize for any inconvenience. Ap-
prentice applications or passed examination information must
be received NO LATER THAN September 14 in order to

| be processed prior to October 2.
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